
Path Planning met September 10th 2023:

A site walk started in Xavanadu at the new KOCF Alcove, which received mostly
positive feedback this year. Additional benches and reorienting existing benches for
better view of the stage is recommended, as flowers blocked the view.

The new Moon Path Childcare area was heavily attended and well received, there was
feedback about the need for more mellow space and stroller parking that Path Planning
is considering.

New bleacher seating at Chez Ray helped spectators better engage with performers.

The new stage at Spirit Tower received good feedback, but the railing needs attention
for safety. The new fence needs the bottom cut off to allow floodwaters.

The new fence in the Junction Smoking section also needs the bottom cut off to
accommodate floodwaters. There was a suggestion to extend or add to the fence to
achieve the goal of better separation from the path and nearby water fountain.

Possible clandestine tree plantings have been found in the area near Altared space.
These trees were originally thought to be invasive Tree of Heaven, but ID apps say they
may be Bitter Cherry. Path Planning is investigating how to remediate.

A majority of the willows planted for the River Willow Restoration Project do not appear
to have survived. Dogwoods in the shade seem to be thriving. Path Planning will
continue the conversation at our next meeting to consider how best to proceed.

Native/Indigenous artists would like a collaborative vendor area near Arch Park. Path
Planning will coordinate with Archeology and the Artists to identify an agreeable
location.

Next meeting is Sunday October 15th. Site walk at 10:00am meet at Main Camp. Hybrid
meeting at Alice's and via Zoom 12:00-3:00pm.


